
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved Saints of God, 

               Praise the Lord! Welcome to the year 2010, and Happy New Year to all of you. This is a 

year of divine fulfillment and great accomplishment. Truly, God has been good to us, and we will 

see even more of his goodness this year. In accordance with the sermon last Sunday in Riverdale, 

we must praise him and give him thanks for his unfailing love and good deeds towards us (Psalm 

107). 

      As we begin this year, let us be prepared to make it greater than the last one. Let’s take 

time out to seek the Lord and prayerfully set for ourselves clear goals that we must accomplish this 

year. Remember that we have the power in the blood of Jesus to do all things through Christ who 

strengthens us. Let us set ourselves apart for Him, live holy and victorious lives, and be committed 

to achieve the goals of the church this year, for the glory of His kingdom. 

      We are thankful to all who joined us on the night of the 31st to usher in the New Year. 

Thanks to all who ministered to us, or brought a meal to share with the fellowship. You made it an 

awesome night. 

     Last Sunday, we did the gift exchange exercise. We hope you were blessed by your gift. If 

anyone forgot to bring your gift, or picked a name, but was absent last Sunday, please endeavor to 

bring your gift next Sunday.  

       Prayers for Pastor Robinson will continue at his residence on Saturdays at 10:00 a.m. 

and on Sunday at 9:00 a.m. by conference call. The Riverdale prayer team will also continue 

praying on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays at 10:00 p.m. and on Sunday mornings as well. 

Please join us to pray for our Pastors, and for the church. Friday prayer meetings will resume as 

usual, in Westminster and Riverdale at 7:00 p.m. The trip to Brazil by Pastor Robinson and his 

team for ministry this January has been postponed until February. We encourage you to give to the 

travel fund and touch many in other nations in need of the gospel of Christ. 

      Baptism certificates were awarded last Sunday in Riverdale, to those who were baptized 

in September. If you want to be baptized, please contact the Pastor to enroll for baptism lessons. 

You may listen to last Sunday's message or previous messages by visiting the church 

website, www.cmfimd.com, and clicking on the Audio and visual sermons link, under History and 

events. The website team is open to your ideas and suggestions. You may contact us by sending an 

email to info@cmfimaryland.com. 

      Finally, brethren, 'delight yourself in the Lord and he will give you the desires of your heart' (Psalm 

37:4). Remain Blessed. 

 

Remain blessed. 
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Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday (1-8): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Sunday (1-10): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (1-4): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Friday (1-8): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 Saturday (1-9): 
Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 Sunday (1-10): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 
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